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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2015 2:45 PM

To: 'colin.hempel@gmail.com'

Cc: Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); Owens, Phil (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Wiese, Angie 

(CI-StPaul)

Subject: 107 Hamline Avenue North Appeal

Hello Mr. & Mrs. Hempel, 

 

This is to confirm that the above appeal matter scheduled for August 25 Legislative Hearing has been granted; 

therefore, a hearing will not be necessary.  This property will be removed from the Fire C of O Program.   

 

Any questions, please let me know.  Thanks! 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


